Little Rice ATV Riders, Inc.

Dear ATV Member:

August 4, 2014

I know that it has been a while that you have receive a news letter from the club. The reason for that is, that the cost of the postage has gone up we had to cut our costs where ever we could. Also the cost of running the club and maintaining the expanding trail system has also risen. To accomplish this, we now have two larger tractors and extra equipment to keep the trails in good shape and opening new trails when we can all which cost money. We are also in the planning stage of building a pole building so we can get this equipment under cover for the winter which will prolong the life of this equipment. Also we plan to have this building available for rent for weddings and other events. This building will be at Willow Haven.

The other thing that I want inform you of is that the officers and Board of directors have decided that the life time membership must be changed, and new memberships after August 1, 2014 will be \$10.00 annually. People and Family that that hold a lifetime membership will retain that membership and will not be charged anything extra. But If you would like to help the club with a \$10.00 donation each year we can always use the money and thank you in advance.

We plan to send a news letter early next spring before the trails open in May, to let you know how things are going and we will then list the fund raisers and meetings notices.

FYI we now can go from the willow all the way to